Hilbert, Wisconsin January 2016

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD--
Highlights of the January Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:

*Payment request for submitted bills through 1/12/16 in the amount of $389,117.26 for the treatment plant upgrade.

*Final payment request to DeGroot, Inc in the amount of $1,732.63 for the 3 St. & Elm St. projects.

*Ordinance 2016_01 which amends our Billboards and Sign Ordinance to allow public and institutional uses to have a sign
larger than code when located in a residential district.

*Operator license for Tina Gillis.

*Contingently approved a Class B Liquor & Beer license for JJMRS Entertainment, LLC pending satisfying the 15 day waiting
period. This is for the Officials Den bowling alley.

The village board received notification of the following:
*Notice of receipt of the quarterly street aid payment in the amount of $13,658.69.
*Total property taxes collected through 12/31/15 is $539,410.37 or 33.28% compared to $536,701.64 or 37.85% last year.

2016 SPRING ELECTION FOR VILLAGE BOARD

For the election on April 5, there are three village trustee positions that are available. The individuals that filed the property nomination
papers to be placed on the ballot were James Koffarnus and Dan Starfeld. Gary Boesch filed non-candidacy paperwork and will not be
seeking reelection. There will also be a spring primary on February 16t for Justice of the Supreme Court. There are 3 candidates
seeking the seat and the primary will reduce it to the top 2 candidates which will appear on the April ballot. All election days start at 7
a.m. and the polls close at 8 p.m.

Next Regular Board Meeting, Tuesday, February 9, 2016, 7 p.m.
Spring Primary, Tuesday, February 16, 2016, 7 a.m. - 8 p.m.
Spring Election, April 5,2016, 7 a.m. - 8 p.m.

Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com



